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Close Indian Point Power Plant

Dear Members of the NRC,
I do not see how you can consider re-licensing the nuclear plant at Indian
Point. It is not only having "problems" all the time, but the proximatey to
millions of people is totally unacceptable. With bridges
in almost every direction of escape, any "evacuation" plan for the volume of
traffic there would be is a JOKE!!!
PLEASE, for the sake of MILLIONS of people, CLOSE INDIAN POINT!!
Respectfully,
Patricia Evans
EMT with the Tarrytown Vol. Ambulance Corps
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